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Proposed School Admission Arrangements 2023/2024 

 

In accordance with our statutory duty under The School Admissions 

(Admission Arrangements and co-ordination of Admission Arrangements) 

(England) Regulation 2012.  North Yorkshire County Council is consulting 

on proposed school admission arrangements for community and voluntary 

controlled schools 2022/2023. 

The consultation opens on 11 October 2021 and closes on 3 December 

2021.  You may view this at www.northyorks.gov.uk/consultations 

If you wish to respond please email schoolorganisation@northyorks.gov.uk 

bearing in mind that this consultation ends on 2 December 2021. 

Voluntary Aided, Foundation, Academy, UTC and Free Schools 

The determination of admission arrangements for Voluntary Aided, 

Foundation, Academy, UTC and Free Schools is a matter for the schools’ 

governing bodies as the admission authority for the school.  Any 

comments relating to a Voluntary Aided, Foundation, Academy, UTC or 

Free Schools should be addressed directly to the school in question. 
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